
 
 
Main Points of the Meeting Held on 2nd September 2019 
 
Present: Marie, Marilyn, Tim, Carol, Alison, Julian and Louise (notes) 
 
Main Points to note:  
 

• The roof works have been completed. The main body of work next year 
will be to make the river garden safe. 

• A third parking permit for residents of three bed flats is available by 
request from the Caretaker. 

• The Annual General Meeting will take place at 730pm on Monday 28th 
October at the Beeches, posters advertising this will be added to the 
notice boards. All residents welcome!  

• A new system for courier deliveries will be implemented. Couriers will be 
asked to take undelivered cards to the Caretakers office, these will then 
be delivered to the appropriate flat within 1 working day. This service 
will be for cards only and not the actual items for delivery.  

• The vacant premises formerly occupied by the beauticians/hairdressers 
will be put back on the market shortly.  

• There is still a problem with people driving in and out of the wrong exits. 
Please ensure you use the correct entry/exit. 

• Residents are also reminded to keep music to a respectable level, for the 
comfort of other residents.  

• A number of general cleaning, maintenance and signage issues were 
reported and these will be attended to.  

 
Date of next meeting: Annual General Meeting, Monday 28th October 2019, The 
Bridgford Suite, The Beeches. All welcome! 
 

 
 


